
 
 

The Hospitality Ministry consists of Greeters and Ushers 

 

     As a Minister of Hospitality, you play a key role in how others see and experience 

Christ. You truly become the face and hands of Christ, opening His home to all those 

who enter. 

     The Greeters create a welcoming atmosphere at the entrances of the church. 

Offering a smile and a word of welcome can have a profound impact on people as they 

arrive, especially if they are visitors to Sacred Heart. Our worship will only be truly 

hospitable when everyone who gathers for liturgy reaches out to those around them 

with the love of Christ. 

     The Usher helps facilitate at Mass. They are responsible for the collection, seeking 

parishioners who will bring forth the Gifts during the Offertory, help seat parishioners, 

and distribute bulletins after Mass.  

 

If you are interested in becoming a Greeter or Usher at Sacred Heart, Please contact 

the parish office at 561-582-4736 or rectory@sacredheartfamily.com 
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